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City of Pompano Beach, Florida 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE: October 18, 2016 

TO: Dennis Beach, City Manager 

FROM: 

Ed Beecher, Human Resources Director 

Bobby Bush, Sr., Human Resources Analy~ µ VIA: 

Pompano Beach -···-mr 
2005 

SUBJECT: Request to Table Proposed Ordinance Amending Chapter 34, "City Policy" 
Supplemental Share Plan Retirement Benefit for Police Officers 

There has been a request from the Pompano Beach Police and Firefighters Retirement 
System Board of Trustees to table the first reading of the proposed Ordinance 
Amendment, Chapter 34 - "City Policy", Supplemental Share Plan Retirement Benefit 
for Police Officers. The Board of Trustees has directed their attorney to request an 
interpretation of the definition of "Drop Member" vs "Drop Participant" as identified in the 
proposed share plan ordinance from the Division of Retirement. The Executive Director, 
Debra Tocarchick, has sent the attached email to table the item from the October 25, 
2016 agenda pending the Division of Retirement's answer. Therefore, staff is requesting 
the item be table to the December 13, 2016 City Commission meeting. 

Attachment 

The City of Pompano Beach Is An Equal Opportunity Employer and Does Not Discriminate On the Basis of Handicapped Status 



Bobby Bush 

From: Debra Tocarchick 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 5:06 PM 
To: 'Eddie Beecher' 
Cc: Tracy Lyons; Amanda Cintron; 'Paul O'Connell'; 'Pedro Herrera'; Jessica De la Torre Vila; Amanda Cintron 
Subject: Share Plan Ordinance 

Good afternoon Ed: 

The Board of Trustees met this afternoon and an issue was raised regarding the correct interpretation of a specific group 
identified in the proposed share plan ordinance. The Board has directed its attorney to request an answer from the 
Division ot Retirement and is also requesting that the City table the first reading of the share plan ordinance on October 
25 pending the DO R's answer. 

Can you tell us when the latest deadline is for tabling the item if we receive a fairly quick response from the DOR? A 
quick response is probably not likely but we would like to know the drop dead date just in case. Thank you. 

Debra Tocarchick 
Executive Director 
Pompano Beach Police and Firefighters Retirement System 
2335 E. Atlantic Boulevard, Suite 400 
Pompano Beach, FL 33062 
Telephone: (954) 782-4161 
Fax: (954) 782-5784 
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